
Request for New Uniform Standards or Changes to 

Uniform Standards

Name of Person Requesting Change: American Council of Life Insurers 

Affiliation: Industry Advisory Committee

Contact Email: waynemehlman@acli.com

Contact Phone Number: (202) 624-2135

Request is For: New Standard

Detailed description of the request, including the scope if a new Uniform Standard, and if 

appropriate also include proposed language consideration: We request that the Compact 

develop new uniform standards for group private placement/variable universal life 
(VUL) products.  

Detailed explanation of the reason for the request. If a new Uniform Standard, please 

provide support that this type of product has been filed and approved in Compacting 

States. If an amendment to an existing Uniform Standards, please provide support for how 

circumstances or underlying assumptions (whether in regulation, in the marketplace or 

otherwise) have changed: The adoption of these new standards would promote 
uniformity across all Compact member jurisdictions and provide consistency in the 
sales and administration of group private placement/variable universal life (VUL) 
policies.  It would also allow for improved speed-to-market since companies would 
only have to work with one entity (the Compact) in order to obtain approval in all of the 



Compact member jurisdictions, as opposed to having to work with each of those 
jurisdictions separately.  In addition, new standards would greatly streamline the 
carriers' filing and forms maintenance process as it eliminates the need for special 
state versions.

 Is this change currently accepted in Compact states? Unknown

Would  this change conflict with any NAIC Model laws or regulations? Unknown


